
Farmers depend on pollinators to help many of their crops grow 
and bear fruit and seeds. They also depend on pest control 

technology to protect those crops from the damaging effects of 
pests and disease. By promoting collaboration among beekeepers 
and farmers at the local level, we can all help make sure that crops 

grow strong, bee populations thrive, and plant threats stay out!

CropLife America, the voice of the crop protection industry, 
promotes sound stewardship practices for the use of crop 

protection products. The industry works with growers, beekeepers, 
regulators, and other stakeholders to support bee health through a 

variety of ways, including through the educational website 
www.AmericasHeartland.com. For more information on increasing 

local collaboration among farmers and beekeepers,
visit www.CropLifeAmerica.org.


